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FEB 6 1984

Docket Nos.: 50-424, 50-425

Mr. Donald 0. Foster

Vice President and General Manager
Leorgia Power Company

Route 2, Box 299-A

Waynesboro, GA 30830

Dear Mr. Foster:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR WITHHULDING INFORMATIOW FRUM PUBLIC ODISCLOSURE

By your letter dated October 25, Y983, you submitted a report on Vogtle
RCS primary loop pipe breaks. Accompanying your letter was a Westinghouse
application reguesting that portions of the report be withheld from public
disclesure pursuant to 10 CFR 2,790, The anplication was supported by the
affidavit of John D. HcAdoo of Westinghouse.

The application stated thai the submitted information should be considered
exempt from mandatory public disclesure for the following reasons:

1. The use of information by Westinghouse gives Westinghouse a
competitive advartage over its competitors.

L. Use by a competitor would put Westinghouse at a competitive
disadvantage by reducing the competitor's expenditure of
resources at Westinghouse's expense.

J. The information reveals aspects of past, present or future
Hestinghouse or customer funded development plans and programs
of potential commercial value to westinghouse.

We have reviewed your application and the material based on the requirements
and criteria of 10 CFR 2.790 and, on the basis of Westinghouse's statements,
have determined that the submitted information scught to be withheld contains
trade secrets or proprietary comeercial information.

It is our belief, pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790 (b) (5) and Section 103{b} uf the
Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended, that, at this time, the right of the
public to be fully apprised of the submitted information does not outweigh
the need to protect Westinghouse's competitive position.

Accordingly, we have determined that the informetion should be withheld froa
public disclosure.

We, therefore, approve your request for withholding pursuant to 10 CFR 2,790
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Jithholding from public inspection shal!l not affect the richt, if any, of
persons properly and directiy concerned to inspect the documents. It the
need arises, we may send copies of this information tn our consultants
working in this area. We will, nf course, insure that the consultants

have signed the appropriate agreements for handling prcprietary information.

if the basis for withholding *his informatior from public disclosure should
change in the future such that the informetion coula then be made available

for public inspection, you shouid promptiy notify the NRC. You should alsc
understand that the NRC may have cause to review this determination in the
future, such as if the scope of a Freedom of Information Act regquest includes
your information. In all review situations, if the KRC needs additicnal infor-
ation from you or makes a determination adverse to the above, you will be
notified in advance of any public disclosure.

Sincerely,

/ /
Elinor G. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch Ko. 4
uivision of Licensing
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